
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Washington State Housing Finance Commission (the “Commission”) will 
hold a Public Hearing in the 27th Floor Board Room, located at 1000 Second Avenue, Seattle, 
WA 98104-3601, at 1:00 p.m., Thursday, June 26, 2025, or as soon thereafter as practicable, for the 
purpose of receiving public comment regarding the proposed amendment to WAC 262-01-070. 

 
Pursuant to RCW 42.30.030(2), which encourages public agencies to provide for public access to meetings, 
this meeting can also be viewed via Zoom or joined telephonically. 

  
 To join virtually, please go to Zoom Link, go to “Join” or “Join a Meeting” and enter:  
  

• Webinar/Meeting ID: 890 1511 5981  
• Passcode: 727102 

 
Participants who wish to participate telephonically in the United States, please dial either toll free 
number: 1 (888) 788-0099 or 1 (877) 853-5247. 

 
Please note that the line will be muted except during the public hearing and public comment portions of 
the meeting. 

 
In order to maximize efficiency in managing single-family and/or multifamily bond issues, the 
Commission intends to amend WAC 262-01-070(4)(b) to extend the length of a senior managing 
underwriter’s fixed term from two years to up to five years (the “Amendment”). 

 
The public is invited to attend and make written or oral statements including objections, if any, concerning 
the proposed Amendment. Written comments may be mailed to the attention of Lisa DeBrock, 1000 
Second Avenue, Suite 2700, Seattle, WA 98104-3601 or faxed to (206) 587-5113, for receipt no later than 
5 p.m. on Wednesday, June 25, 2025. Anyone requiring an accommodation consistent with the Americans 
with Disabilities Act should contact Lisa DeBrock at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing. The results 
of the hearing will be sent to the Governor for approval. This notice is published pursuant to Section 147(f) 
of the Code. 

 
Posted to www.wshfc.org on [06/12/2025]. 
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